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FAQ Planning
Do we have to plan?
Yes, Paragraph 1.6 of the EYFS Statutory framework states that “Practitioners must consider the individual needs, interests, and stage of development of each child in their care and must use this information to plan a challenging and enjoyable experience for each child in all of the areas of learning and development.”
How much planning do we need to do?
Paragraph 2.2 of the EYFS Statutory Framework states that “Paperwork should be limited to that which is absolutely necessary to promote children’s successful learning and development”.

There is no statutory requirement to have a record of planning; however written plans would support the children’s successful learning and development in the absence of the child’s Key Person.
Do we need to plan for the environment?
Yes. There is no statutory requirement to complete written planning for your environment. However, the Early Years Inspection Framework “Practitioners and leaders create an environment that supports the intent of an ambitious and coherently planned and sequenced curriculum. The available resources meet the children’s needs and promote their focus on learning.”

Your environment should promote awe and wonder and incorporate your children’s interests and be organised in a way that supports their unique characters and approaches to play and learning.
Is there a best approach to planning?
No, there are several approaches and it is important to choose an approach to planning that meets the needs of the children and is not burdensome for the staff team.  

Is there a set format for recording planning?

No. It is up to you how you record your planning. 
Is there training available to support our planning procedures?

Yes. Threads of Success can provide support and training on Observation, Assessment and Planning procedures, just visit our website https://www.theeducationpeople.org/our-expertise/early-years-childcare/
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